
 
 

Scholarship Applications Available in September 
 

Applications for the 2017 Lexington-Shinhidaka Student Summer Exchange Program will be available in 
September.  Applications may be found here, with your Social Studies or Japanese teacher, or your 

counselor. 
 

Lexington Sister Cities offers Financial Scholarships for students wishing to participate in an exchange 
program.  Scholarships are need-based and are not given out for grades or other reasons beyond 

financial necessity.   
 


